
 

 

Memo 

 To: Mayor Letham and Members of Council 

From: Councillor Pat Dunn 

Date: 16th May 2017 

Subject: Speeding on King Street, Lindsay 

 

Background 

Over the past six years there has been a dramatic increase in the number of complaints 
regarding the speed of traffic on King Street in Lindsay.  As traffic pressures on Queen 
Street has diverted local vehicles, interested in avoiding delays, to King Street, it has 
become a speedway.  As vacant land has been infilled and an apartment building has 
been built travelling and living on King Street has become increasingly more hazardous.  
The recent large developments off of Logie Street and the resulting increase of both 
vehicle and pedestrian traffic has further exasperated the problem. 

Recommendation To Council 

RESOLVED THAT the memo from Councillor Dunn regarding Speeding on King 
Street, Lindsay, be received; 

THAT staff be directed to conduct the necessary investigation to place a four way stop 
at the intersection of King Street and Logie Street/St. David Street; and 

THAT staff report back to Council no later than the last regular Council meeting of 
September, 2017 with recommendations. 


